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Are you interested in becoming an Open Water official?

  

A Level 1 Open Water Officials course is being held in conjunction with the East Midland Region
on 10th April 2011 at Loughborough. If you are interested in attending, please contact Wendy
Coles ( wendy.coles1@btinternet.com ) or Jean Childs ( childs234@btinternet.com ). Places are
limited.

  

CLICK HERE for further details on the course.

  

CLICK HERE for further information on Open Water Officiating.
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